
 

 

 

 

LASER 3284 Robotics Team members visit Optimist Club 

Kyle Funk and Brenden Barbour of Camdenton LAESR 4-H Robotics team were introduced by Dave 

Reinke, President of Camdenton Optimist Club at a recent meeting.  
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 Thirty-eight high school, 40 middle school and many more in the lower grades are preparing for the 

building of robots for the 2017 season of competition, after a successful 2016. 


